
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
OCTOBER 11,2 016  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary   
 
ABSENT:     Rob Gordon, Member 
 
 
            
The meeting called to order @ 5:05 pm  
 
 
 
 
 

1. Our fence contractor, Dave Holmz has obtained two old granite posts for the gate in 
front of the “Perry Eaton” building to replace two broken ones at the “East Weare” 
Cemetery. 

 
2. Janet Brown will contact Mark James, Stone Mason to see how soon he can start work 

on the walls on either side of the main entrance to “Pine Grove” cemetery. 
 
3. Chairman Brown said she wants to keep the proposed budget for 2017, the same as 

the 2016 budget. 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:55 pm.   
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


